
While Pembina has assured everybody that they have a great safety record 
and that no danger exists, we have heard these kinds of convictions in the 
past.  Unexpected events occur, and there is no small danger related to a 
Pembina installation.  Besides that, there is much less certainty that there 
won’t be rail disaster.  That we have seen numerous times recently.  Who will 
be responsible for clean-up, for lives lost, for damage to property? 

We are going in the wrong direction.  We need to put our energy into the 
collection and distribution of solar power.  Every forty minutes enough 
sufficient solar energy reaches us to meet 100% of the world’s energy needs 
for a year.  Continuing to support polluting industies is our usual short-sighted 
appoach.   

Do not allow Pembina to site here.  Jobs are important, but the costs are too 
great.  Portland can do better. 
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